Sent: 28 July 201 :

To: Young, Tony

Subject: RE: Advertisement & listed building consent applications - 2016/4138/A & 2016/4140/L -
The Roval george PH, 8-14 Eversholt Street

Hi Tony
In reply to your queries

1 The existing Bracket will be used.
2 The existing trough will be used.

3 The plaque is fixed an hidden rods drilled behind the sign, Menu case is screwed & plugged behind
the sign.

Regards

Les Gregg
RO

www.ashleighsigns.co.uk

Direct
Mobile
Email
Web

Registered in England : Company No. 01325080 - Ashleigh Signs Lid | Ashleigh House | Beckbridge
Road | Normanton Industrial Estate | Normanton | WF6 1TE | United Kingdom

From: Young, Tony [mailto:Tony.Young@camden.gov.uk]

Sent: 27 July 2016 17:08

To: Les Gregg

Subject: Advertisement & listed building consent applications - 2016/4138/A & 2016/4140/L - The
Rovyal george PH, 8-14 Eversholt Street

Dear Leslie
Thank you for your applications received on 25/07/2016.

| confirm that your applications are valid and registered. Please find attached letters with full
details.

| am obliged to give consultees a 21 day period with which to make any comments. This
involves the need to publish your application proposdls in a local newspaper which takes a
little longer to arrange, but still requires a 21 day consultation period. After this time, | will be in



a position to provide arecommendation. | will, of course, prior to any recommendation,
bring to your attention any issues that may arise during this period.

In the meantime, it would be very helpful if you could clarify the following please:

1. With regard to the proposed hanging sign, will the existing bracket be re-used or are
you proposing to remove it and fix a new bracket? If so, please confirm the proposed
method of fixing;

With regard to the proposed hanging sigh, will it be trough-lit or spot-lit?

Please confirm the proposed method of fixing of the menu casings and plagques to
the external face of the listed building?

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me and I'll try to help.

Regards
Tony

Tony Young - Planning Technician

Regeneration and Planning

Culture and Environment Directorate

London Borough of Camden

2nd Floor, 5 Pancras Square London N1C 4NG

Tel.: 0207 974 5613

Fax: 0207 974 1680

Visit www.camden.gov.uk for the latest council information and news
Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or
copyright protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in
error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.



